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From:
Date: L7 lOGl2020, 15:11

To: <sam

Dear Mr Muir
ln these dfficult times we had arranged aZoom meeting to discuss the above application but it had to be

cancelled so l, as Chairman of Grafftram PC Planning Committee, am writing to state that by way of an email

exchange with my fellow councillorc we have discussed the application and have received an unanimous vote

to make no comment on this application. Whilst we have not held a formal planning meeting open to the

public would you please accept that five councillors, who are all Grafftram Parishioneq have indicated as

indMduat parishioners their support-to no comment-

Yours sincerely
Sandy Macqueen
Chairman of Graffham Parish Council Planning Committee
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